

The Three Rivers Way – 3RW
The Three Rivers Way group has recently reconvened with the intention to look into garnering interest and building momentum for phase two of the 3RW – Horning to Ludham Bridge. 
Nationally, there certainly seems to be interest for schemes like this. There is emphasis on infrastructure which will aid in getting people active and outdoors and connect closed off communities. The policies for cutting down carbon emissions and looking more into sustainable and greener ways of travelling will filter into this concept; schemes which will allow people to commute without the use of cars.  
The recent survey issued by Norfolk County Council has been shared on social media, to local community pages. We have asked residents to fill this in, notably section 19 and “draw a line on the map” – indicating the interest and need for the continuation of this path. The response and comments for this project have been encouraging. The survey responses to NCC will go towards focusing monies and resources on future projects. 
HPC has supported the creation of the whole 3RW route since the beginning, and moving forward, we hope they continue their support and we will look to garner help from other organisations. In the meantime, this group continues to look into the viability of phase two, “dusting off” the old paperwork and feasibility study and updating the various costings for this section.



